
From: Kendra Webster
To: Kendra Webster
Subject: FW: NO to Tridon group
Date: Thursday, December 14, 2023 9:19:10 AM

 

 
 
 
From: 
Sent: Sunday, December 3, 2023 8:18 PM
Subject: NO to Tridon group
 

HOWDY

We try to conserve and use as less water as we can. We do not 
have a dishwasher because it uses
to much water and electricity and is noisy, we have a rain 
barrel to collect water for our outdoor
and we use distilled water for drinking . We only use the 
service water for dish cleaning and for
bathroom uses.
Our water charges monthly are approximately a disturbing a 
$100 a month and next years increase will
be an astounding 25%. we are also paying for the E-GBSTF&PS2 
Debt charge is $56.72 every quarter.
Now my understanding is that the tridon group wants south 
huron residents to help them with the
connection charges at the property they bought at Oakwood golf 
course at an expense of around $600,000.
As a south huron resident I would vote against this because 
the charges now are getting out of control,
WHEN WILL COMMONSENSE PREVAIL.

Thank you
Marc & Wendy Boughner , 85 dunes dr, grand cove 
estates
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